Grading, Drainage, Base, and Paving of Clyattstone Road and Simpson Lane, County Engineer,
Mike Fletcher, presented the item. Mr. Fletcher stated this is the second Transportation Investment
Act (TIA) constrained project with three bids received and the recommendation to approve the low
bid by The Scruggs Company. Vice Chairman Griner made the motion to approve the request as
presented and award The Scruggs Company the project for $1,681,770.84, Commissioner Marshall
second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Motion carried.

Clyattstone Water Main Extension, Utilities Director, Steve Stalvey, presented the item stating this
bid was in conjunction with the paving project and would add additional coverage. Vice Chairman
Griner made the motion to approve the request with Thrift Brothers submitting the low bid for
$1,417,333.98, Commissioner Marshall second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Motion carried.

REPORTS - County Manager

County Manager, Paige Dukes, stated there would be a river clean-up on Saturday, October 10th
with Lowndes County, the City of Valdosta and the WWALS group. This has been advertised
throughout social media and hopefully the community participation will be good.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD - None

ADJOURNMENT
Vice Chairman Griner made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Marshall second.

Chairman Slaughter adjourned the regular meeting at 5:56 p.m.



